
 
 
12 June 2013 
 
To Parents and Guardians re Duke of Edinburgh’s Bronze Qualifying Expedition 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I am writing to you to remind you that the Bronze Duke of Edinburgh Qualifying Expedition 
takes place from Monday 1 to Tuesday 2 of July. 
 
The pupils need to be at the front of School at 7.30am on the Monday, and we aim to return to 
School before 4.00pm on the Tuesday in time to take normal school transport home. 
 
The deadline for completing the other three sections of the award and uploading the 
supporting evidence is Friday, 21 June.  If this deadline is missed without good reason, the 
students will not be able to complete the expedition. 
 
Details of what equipment the pupils require can be found in the joining pack they received 
when they started the award.  The group kit supplied by the School, including the rucksack 
will be given out the week before the expedition. 
 
Any School equipment that is taken home after the expedition will need to be returned on the 
specified day, clean and dry.  The cost of any equipment not returned, or returned in an 
unsatisfactory state will be shared amongst the whole group.  
  
If there has been any change in emergency contact details or medical details since you 
supplied them in October it is essential that you let me know by email. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Bob Jones 
Bronze DofE Coordinator 
Bob.jones@caterhamschool.co.uk  
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